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COMMONWEALTH OF AUSTRALIA.

DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT.

TELEPHONE 1 BUREAU OF MINERAL RESOURCES,

CANBERRA J 1681, GEOLOGY AND GEOPHYSICS,
TELEGRAMS CHILDERS STREET,
* GEOLSEC* CANBERRA. TURNER,

CANBERRA,

IN REPLY PLEASE °U°TEJH51!/G4. .........................

Professor H.B.Stenzel
Shell Development Company
Houston, Taxas

Dear Professor Stenzel,

Thank you for your letter of 5/1/61. Yes
it was a very great pleasure for me to maet you and your
daughter in Copenhagen after nearly ten years. I also met
many friends whom I only knew by correspondence. I wish it had
been for a longer time.

I handed your letter regarding Avicula corbiaensis and

Ostrea commercialis to one of our palasontologists, Mr.J.M.

Dickins, who deals with the larger fossils. 1 thimk he has
writtem to you already giving you as much information as is
available at the Bureau,

So far we ars having a cool summer, at least on this
side of the Continent. On the western side temperatures are
about the century mark.

With all good wishes for the New Year to you and
your family.

Yours sincerely

Irene Craspin





